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Hello,
I am a resident who lives in the area and I have taken this particular road many hundred times in my life. The largest
concern I have is sometimes people waiting to turn left onto mineral point will wave people trying to leave kwik trip
through, and I have had a couple near misses as the people who are leaving kwik trip cannot see the southbound
traffic they are trying to merge into. I have not experienced much if any difficulty with traffic backups while turning
left onto mineral from high point road. It may take a few light cycles at most, but I do not believe a minute or two
wait necessitates any lane additions or expansions. The money and land could otherwise be put to a better use in my
opinion.

Additionally, I have had a few near misses with people turning left onto mineral point while I am traveling
southbound on highpoint, as they can sometimes not see southbound traffic as the southbound traffic makes its way
up the hill into the intersection.

Thank you for your time,
AJ
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